Amber Noworatzg

From: Tim Boldt

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Fwd: External: meeting with mayor
Amber,

It is probably too late for this months meeting. If you ca add it great if not it will have to wait until next month.
Have a great weekend.
Tim
Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:
From: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>
Date: October 11, 2024 at 6:29:25 AM CDT

To: Tim Boldt <tboldt@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Fwd: External: meeting with mayor

Good morning, Alderperson Boldt,

Please see email below regarding noise on Waldo Blvd. Please place request on your next Public Safety
agenda.

Thank you,
Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderman District 6

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
Phone (920) 686-1324

Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:
From: Tony Rodriguez <abr6541@gmail.com>
Date: October 9, 2024 at 11:35:21 AM CDT
To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Re: External: meeting with mayor

Eric

Do you know if it is possible to request a noise study for waldo bivd (10)? The federal
1



noise limit is 85 decibels @50 feet for semis- | called the Wisconsin DOT and they are
pointing the finger at the city and law enforcement. Most of the trucks coming through
this area have basically no exhaust (open pipes). This being a river valley that noise is
just getting ridiculous over here as it bounces around and as more semis come through
the area at all hours.

I called and talked to the mayors office this summer about the exhibitionist driving
around 'timeout’ and the motorcycles - and they have tried to help. They seem to not
care about the harleys or semis though. The reason I'm bringing this up is that this is a
health issue and all of this is being done willfully. This area is so loud it is incredible. |
believe that a noise study will show that Semi and Harley/ sport bike/ modded car noise
is far above the 85 decible @50 feet federal statute. My house shakes day and night and
I'm not even that close to the road.

Thanks again,
Tony R

On Oct 9, 2024, at 9:04 AM, Tony Rodriguez <abr6541@gmail.com>

wrote:

Thank you Sir!l!

Regards,
Tony R

On Oct 9, 2024, at 8:29 AM, Eric Sitkiewitz - D6
<esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Good morning, Tony,

I had held a listening session with the Mayor back on
July 25. However, there is one tonight at city hall with
District 9 Alderperson Norell, That starts tonight at
6:00pm.

If you need anything, please always feel free to reach
out.

Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderperson District 6



City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, W1 54220
esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
Phone (920) 686-1324

-----Original Message-----

From: Tony Rodriguez <abr6541@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 3:26 PM

To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>

Subject: External: meeting with mayor

Eric

I hope this message finds you well- hopefully you had a
great summer

Do you know when the meeting with the mayor is for
region 67

thank you Sir!!

Tony R
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